## Willow Class Newsletter

## Friday 6th June



























Willow Class have had an amazing first week back after half term! They have enjoyed engaging with a variety of resources in class and have all started to extend their play skills. The children have experienced more role paly for being safe and healthy this week as well as practicing sharing. Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

## Messages

Well done to Olivier for winning our helpful award this week. This was awarded for helping tidy up the toys after building a train track!

Please send in PE kits if they haven't been sent in already! As the weather is unpredictable at the moment, please send in spare clothes (shorts/trousers/jumpers)!

Thank you!